
 

EIGHT DAYS OF HOPE OFFERS REMEDIATION 
SERVICES 
 
Eight Days of Hope relies on volunteers to perform the 
following types of remediation: tarping of roofs, debris 
removal (interior and exterior) and downed tree removal. 
Eight Days of Hope volunteers will be operating out of The 
Church of the King, 1405 West Esplanade Avenue. Email 
for assistance at: rapidresponse@eightdaysofhope.com. 
To register for assistance by phone, call 1-662-255-7565. 
 
Eight Days of Hope is a national faith-based organization 
that offers remediation services. Individuals can request 
services either by email or phone. Eight Days of Hope is 
scheduled to be in the metro area through Oct. 23. 
 
While volunteers providing remediation services for Eight 
Days of Hope are working hard to help as many people as 
possible, there is no guarantee that all requests can be 
fulfilled by Oct. 23. 
 
To be a volunteer to help those in need in Kenner, go 
to: https://eightdaysofhope.com/ and click on the “Learn 
More” button at the top of the page. 
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